
  Lynchburg, Ohio               September 2020 

The Village of Lynchburg is encouraging  

local businesses & residents to decorate  

      their buildings & homes  for  fall  

                     and the upcoming holidays.   

Let’s come together as a community  

and show our town spirit with festive décor! 

 

A County-wide curfew will commence 

   on Thursday, October 1st for all 

   persons under the age of 18 years.     

The curfew will run through October 31st   

and require all persons under the age of     

18 years to be off the streets and in their 

homes by 10:00 P.M.,  Monday through 

Thursday and by Midnight Friday, Saturday, 

and Sunday.   The curfew does not apply 

where children are accompanied by           

parents, legal guardians, or custodians.   

Trimming in the streets & alleyways : 

 

 Streets, sidewalks, and other public right-of-ways are for everyone’s use.  Property owners 
are responsible for their trees and all other vegetation in the public right-of-way next to their       
property.  Overgrown vegetation is a safety hazard and limits the use of sidewalks, trails, streets 
and alleys. It further threatens public safety when vegetation blocks the view of traffic signs,         
signals, vehicles, or cyclists.     
 Trimming vegetation and caring for your trees & shrubs are effective ways residents can          
enhance neighborhood safety. 
 

 Within the month of November, The Village of Lynchburg will address trees and            

overgrown vegetation that are found to be within the portion of the road or alleyway 

(approximately 2’ on each side). 
   

 Residents that have ornamental trees or shrubs  within the streets or alleyways need to 

remove or relocate them as soon as possible. 



LEAF PICKUP 
October 25th - November 25th 

  Leaves must be placed at                   

 the curb or roadside before               

 each pickup day.    

        * We will not go into any                                                

    yards to collect them.   

  Please do not put limbs,       

 sticks, rocks, trash, or any                 

 debris in the leaf piles.   

Please note: There will not be any            

particular set schedule, the leaves will be 

picked up throughout this time frame. 

 As a reminder:  Please do not                 

 burn leaves within the Villages                

 Corporation Limit.  Burning leaves          

 within the Village Limits is illegal.                 

 If caught doing so, violations can               

 result in substantial penalties. 

 

The 28th Annual - Lynchburg, Ohio 

Village Christmas  
Friday, December 11th from 10 AM - 8 PM 

Saturday, December 12th from 10 AM - 5 PM 

If you have any questions please contact:   Tootie (937) 364-9921   

Thursday 
October 29th 

6pm - 8pm 

Beggars Night 


